Steers Minutes – July 15, 2016

Meeting was called to order by Eldrid Schafer attended by Pam Sant, Tana LaDuke, Sue Van Vorhees, Marian Velarde, Susan Strickland and Kathy Schattleitner.

Treasurer’s report was given showing a previous balance3 of $8,857.65 with total withdrawals of $4,282.82 and an ending balance of $5,164.83.  We are still waiting for an IRS reply to change the fiscal year and refund of taxes paid from 2012 thru 2014.

Susan Strickland and Kathy Schattleitner reported on the Patty Hawkins workshop indicating that all who attended felt it was fun and beneficial.  Susan and Kathy are looking into a workshop by Deb Snyder in May of 2017 concentrating on art principles and Deb Fell in September of 2017 focusing on abstract collage.  Estimated budgets for these workshops are still being pulled together. 

General discussions included the Utah Art Show, small difficulties some members had with the Clarion at the Patty Hawkins workshop and mini-workshops given by members are felt to be well received. 

All business was discussed and the meeting was adjourned.  

							Respectfully submitted, 


							Pam Sant, Treasurer 
